
From: Dwight Hogancamp [mailto:dhogancamp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 3:52 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to the Nothen Pass 
 
Dwight Hogancamp 
248 W Hill Rd 
Troy, NH 03465 
 
November 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
There is nothing that will come good for our whole state if this is aproved. I live in the south oppose tnis 
project. The parts like plymouth that would be buried right down the main street. Their toursim the life 
of the community would be gone. The rest  would be an ugly scar worse than we already have. It would 
take 3 yrs to build it & it would cause irrepirable damge to the state. 
 
No to the No to the Northern Pass 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dwight Hogancamp 
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